Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act passes House of Representatives

The House of Representatives passed the Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act (GINA) of 2007 on
Wednesday, April 25. GINA is expected to pass the Senate and be signed into law in the coming months.

Despite widespread, longstanding agreement among American citizens and politicians that protection
from genetic discrimination should be clear and consistent, individuals’ genetic information has, to this
point, been protected only by a largely untested patchwork of state and federal regulations. Ninety-two
percent of Americans are concerned that results of a genetic test that tells a patient whether he or she is
at increased risk for a disease like cancer could be used in ways that are harmful to the person, and most
believe that employers and health insurers should not have access to this information.
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